December 11, 2009

Sheriff Dan Staton

501 SE Hawthorne Blvd
Suite 350

Portland, OR 97214

RE: MCSO Staffing to TriMet Transit Police Division

Dear Sheriff Staton:

This letter is issued pursuant to the Intergovernmental Agreement among the Tri-County
Metropolitan Transportation District of Oregon (TriMet), the Multnomah County Sheriff’s
Office (MCSO) and the City of Portland (Portland), for TriMet Transit Police Services, as

amended, to establish or change the number of police officers assigned from the MCSO to the
TriMet Transit Police Division.

Staffing as of December 9, 2009:

e One Sergeant (Greg Lange)
e Five Deputies (Rafael Cortada, Mike Heffernan, Jason Maurry, Rod Nuzum,
' Kerri Oman)

Any future change in the number of officers assigned from the MCSO to the TriMet Transit
Police Division is subject to mutual agreement by the parties by subsequent letter in similar
form.

Sincerely,

Executive Director, Operations

TriMet
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